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itarian research without political guidelines as to their use, in keeping 
with its explicit rejection of the political use of science. 

Bruce Greyson, M.D. 

Correction 

W. M. Kincaid's Letter to the Editor, "Sabom's Study Should Be 
Repeated," which appeared in Volume 5, Number  2 of this journal 
(p. 84-87), contained a typographical error in the third sentence that, 
unfortunately, reversed its meaning and sharply affected the inter- 
pretation of the succeeding sentence. The text should have read as 
follows (italics added to to indicate correction): 

Although Blackmore was more critical than Cook, both writers felt 
that Sabom's evidence was impressive but not conclusive, and that the 
issue could only be resolved by further research. 

We deeply regret any confusion this error may have caused, and 
apologize to Dr. Kincaid, as well as to Susan Blackmore and Emily 
Williams Cook, who were in effect misquoted as a result of this error. 


